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Undoing Oregon’s successful and secure voter-by-mail system would be a huge step 

back for the state, and for democracy. In-person only voting disenfranchises working 

individuals, parents of young children, those without transport, and those living in 

rural areas. It has a negative impact on the economy, and dampens voter turnout. 

Please do not consider doing this! 


